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Chartered Professional Accountants of Manitoba - Action Plan  

In response to the recommendation made by the Fair Registration Practices Office, the Chartered Professional Accountants of Manitoba committed to the 
following action plan in May 2023: 

Recommendation Action(s) Anticipated 
Completion Date 

Status Update 

1. Introduce clear, 
complete and accurate 
application information 
for mobility applicants 
on CPA Manitoba’s 
website. 

 

• CPA Manitoba will complete a review of the CPA 
Manitoba website 

• CPA Manitoba will update or create new content 
around the application process for the mobility of 
CPAs from other jurisdictions 

December 2023 Completed 
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